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ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE NINTH REGULAR SESSION 

Note by the Director General 

1. On 2 June 1964 the Director General received a letter from the Governor from 
Japan which reads as follows: 

'J . E. 70/64 "1 June 1964 

"With a view to furthering the aims and objective of the International Atomic 
Energy Agency and of strengthening its mutually friendly relations with Japan, the 
Government of Japan has great pleasure in extending to the General Conference of 
the Agency an invitation to hold its 9th Regular Session in Tokyo in September 1965. 

"The Government of Japan is prepared to provide all the facilities and local 
staff needed in Tokyo for holding this session and to meet the additional costs 
incurred by the Agency in holding it away from its headquarters. 

"it will also be pleased to extend to delegations and members of the Secretariat 
the same general facilities that they enjoy at sessions held at the headquarters of the 
Agency. " 

2. Should the General Conference decide to accept the foregoing invitation, the Director 
General does not foresee that such a decision would give r ise to any administrative 
difficulties for the Secretariat. 

International Atomic Energy Agency 

General Conference 




